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September 23, 2014 

 

Via CFTC Portal Submissions 

 

Mr. Christopher Kirkpatrick 

Secretary of the Commission 

Office of the Secretariat 

Commodity Futures Trading Commission 

3 Lafayette Centre  

1155 21
st
 Street, N.W.  

Washington D.C. 20581 

 

RE: Withdrawal of September 19, 2014 Self-Certification Regarding Amending the Duration of 

the Nadex 2-Hr Intraday Binary and Variable Payout Contracts  

 

Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick: 

 

On September 19, 2014, 2014 the North American Derivatives Exchange, Inc. (“Nadex”) 

submitted to the Commodity Futures Trading Commission (the “Commission”) a self-certification 

pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Commodity Exchange Act, as amended (the “Act”), and §40.6(a) of 

the regulations promulgated by the Commodity Futures Trading Commission (the “Commission”) under 

the Act.  This submission provided notice that Nadex intended to amend the duration of its 2-Hr Intraday 

Binary and Variable Payout Contracts to one hour.  Nadex has subsequently decided it will not be 

changing the duration of its Intraday Contracts at this time and is requesting a withdrawal of submission 

number 1409-1917-1353-82.  With this withdrawal, all 2-Hr Intraday Binary and Variable Payout 

Contracts will continue to be listed for a two hour period, and contracts set forth in footnote 1 of the 

submission will not gain an additional expiration time during the listing of the series of contracts. In short, 

nothing will change. 

 

 Nadex will re-file a self-certification submission if it decides to amend the listing duration of its 

Intraday Contracts at some point in the future. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me by 

telephone at (312) 884-0953 or by email at Donald.horwitz@nadex.com. 

 

 

   Sincerely, 

 
   Donald L. Horwitz 

   General Counsel and Chief Regulatory Officer 
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